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   09 June 2025 

Snack 2025/26 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be changing our process for ordering and paying for morning snack from September 

this year.  This change of process will apply to all pupils, except those in our nursery class.  

 

Snack orders and payment will be moving to ParentPay for September, with block orders 

required for each half term. 

 

Toast and/or apple juice will be offered.  Unfortunately, we will no longer be providing bacon 

sandwiches. 

 

Payment and selection of orders will need to be made on ParentPay by the end of the day 

before the half term starts e.g. in September school commences on Wednesday 3rd September 

so ordering/payment will need to have been made by close of day on Tuesday 2nd September. 

 

Prices for September will be confirmed later this term, when we have received the new prices 

from our catering provider.  However, we expect the charges for the half term to be in the 

region of £10 for toast and £20 for juice.  This will provide toast and/or juice every day for 

the half term and will need to be paid in advance.  If your child is absent unfortunately we will 

be unable to refund money. 

 

Healthy snacks can be bought in from home as an alternative and fruit is always available for 

nursery, reception, year1 and year2 pupils. 

 

Text reminders will be sent as we start this new process but please be aware that if orders 

and payment are not received on time then we will not be able to provide snack for the following 

half term. 

 

We will refund any excess snack funds in current classes from this half term in September 

but would appreciate your help in running these down, if applicable, for the rest of this term. 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sara Wakefield 

School Business Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


